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CUSTOMS AND EXCISE ACT, 1964.-
AMENDMENT OF SCHEDULE NO. 2 (NO. 2/234)

Under section 56 of the Customs and Excise Act, 1964, Part 1 of Schedule No. 2 to the said Act is hereby amended to the extent set
out in the Schedule hereto.
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SCHEDULE

I II III IV V VI

Item Tariff
Heading

Code C
D

Description Rebate
Items

Imported
from or 

originating
in

Rate of 
anti-

dumping
duty

Anno=
tations

216.02

“8536.20 02.06

04.06

61

60

By the substitution for tariff 
heading 8536.20 of the 
following:

Automatic circuit breakers, with 
casings of plastics or other 
insulating material, for a 
voltage not exceeding 1 000 V,
with a current rating of 63 A or 
more but not exceeding 600 A,
imported from Bticino of Italy 
or their agent B Trading of 
Switzerland

Automatic circuit breakers, with 
casings of plastics or other 
insulating material, for a 
voltage not exceeding 1 000 V,
with a current rating of 130 A
or more but not exceeding 
600 A, imported from Groupe 
Schneider of France

Italy

France

23,6%

7,6%”


